TB2020-1
Consultation report update
NAFC and Shetland College were asked to consider the consultation report and approve it.
In doing so, both have requested slight amendments and these will be made to the
consultation report prior to submission to SFC.
Shetland Fisheries Training Centre Trust
Trustees were complimentary about the report.
The following comments were made:

o Page 2 of the Introduction - Trustees would wish to see at 2nd paragraph starting
with “Working under the....”, which would reference the three Shetland seafood
associations being highlighted as groups who were targeted for their input. This ties
in with the need for the new Board to have seafood sector representation, as
allowed for in the Mem & Arts

o Shetland’s MSP should be specifically mentioned and not just included with the
Highland and island’s MSPs.

Trustees acknowledged the sense that everyone was keen to get on with the process.
Shetland College Board
The Consultation Report was approved by the Shetland College Board.
There were 3 minor amendments requested, as follows:
o Page 5 of 52, para 2 within 3.6, add Islands Deal and Decommissioning
o Page 6, para 2 final word, delete fun and insert enjoyment

o Page 9 para 4.2.8 second last line of paragraph, add an "s" to building.

Members noted that it was a good piece of work.



